

Deep River and Area Minor HockeyAssociation 2023 Nov 22 Meeting Minutes

Deep River Arena Mezzanine @ 6:30pm

ATTENDEES

Stephen Bird, Jacqui Bird, Jamie Carr, Amanda D'Ornellas, Rob Desjardins, Alex Dubois, Jess Kellow, Alex Roblin, Martin Smith, Shannon Vanderbergh, Stephanie Walsh

ABSENT

Lauren Kinghorn, Joseph Nolan, Jan Sunstrum, Gabrielle Gracey

AGENDA

- President (Stephen Bird)
 - Would like to ensure Managers information is on our website
 - Clarification on affiliation get coach's permission first, when asked to affiliate and it doesn't interfere with current team's ice time or game, they are free to go.
 - Patches were received from sponsor (Designations)
 - o District still working through A/B Rep level decision and possible path forward
- Director of House (Joseph Nolan)
 - N/A

| • | Webs o | ite Administrator (Alex Dubois) Will update website with manager contacts |
|---|--|--|
| • | Equip 0 | ment Manager (Rob Desjardins) Brought supplier proposals for new jerseys |
| | 0 | Keener out of Manitoba: |
| | | has stitching |
| | | same as current jerseys |
| | | price is higher but pay for higher quality. |
| | | they will add sponsors logos. |
| | | provides socks that will match jerseys. |
| | 0 | Problem with sponsors is figuring out costs for jerseys |
| | 0 | Need to order by July in order to get them by September 2024 |
| • | U9 Co | ordinator (Alex Roblin) N/A |
| • | U7 Co | ordinator (Stephanie Walsh) N/A |
| • | Spons 0 | orship/Fundraising (Jess Kellow) N/A |
| • | Treas | urer (Jan Sunstrum) N/A |
| • | Tournament Convenor/Trophy Coordinator (Shannon Vandenbergh) | |
| | 0 | Will create one doc for next year with all of the manager information |
| | 0 | First tournament went very well |
| | 0 | Need more teams for U15 tournament and U7 Funday |
| | 0 | Has pictures from the last tournament for Facebook |
| | 0 | Conflict with scheduling for the U9 tournament |
| | 0 | Requested list of players for ESSO certificate |
| | | |

• Ice Allocator (Lauren Kinghorn)

N/A

0

- Vice President (Jamie Carr)
 - "A" league nothing is sorted yet, won't be associated with the Aces, will be
 1 team for District 5 and then tiered house league
 - One parent required to retake Respect in Sport course
 - CNL CrowdFunding getting quote for higher glass around ice from Eric.
 Another option would be replace the time clock.
 - Also looking at funding from the Deep River Community Foundation, may be
 a combined effort with The Town of Deep River.
- Registrar (Amanda D'Ornellas)
 - One roster that still needs to be submitted and approved, one person on bench staff is not certified.
- Director of Competitive Hockey (Martin Smith)
 - 0 N/A
- Secretary (Jacqui Bird)
 - o Presented minutes from the last meeting.

MOTION(S)

- Motion to Approve Minutes from October 26, 2023 Meeting
- Proposed by Amanda D'Ornellas
- Seconded by Alex Dubois
- MOTION APPROVED